BERLIN

THE INDONESIAN EMBASSY IN BERLIN CONDEMNS THE ACTS OF TERROR
IN JAKARTA

Berlin, January 14, 2016

While the true scale and motives of the blasts and shootings that just occurred in Jakarta still
unfolds, the Indonesian Embassy in Berlin condemns without reservation the acts of terror
that has surprised the city of Jakarta. The police and relevant authorities in -Jakarta are
currently in the process of subduing the attacks, while ensuring further safety of the general
public in Jakarta and other cities to avoid unnecessary panic.

We are very saddened by the reported victims from these heinous acts. Our sincere sympathy
to the victims and our hearts and prayers goes to the families that have lost their loved ones.

We are confident that the people of Jakarta will overcome and endure. We appeal to all
citizens to remain vigilant. As with recent attacks in other cities around the world, the
Government and people of Indonesia never can and never will accept, tolerate and understand
the acts of terror and violence in any form and for any reason. Indonesia as always stands
united to the call in strengthening international cooperation to combat terrorism and
radicalism.

The Indonesian Embassy also urges all Indonesians residing and traveling in Germany to
always observe peace, harmony and unity, remain cautious, respect all rules and regulations
and heed the instructions of local authorities.
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